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Tuesday 31st October, 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The school photographer will be visiting the school on Monday 13th November.  

 

Individual photographs and family group photos will be taken, but only of siblings currently attending 

Stockwell. There is no need for parents to attend as the sibling photos will be managed within the 

school day. 
 

Cardwell and Simons (Photography Company) have a new system where pupils will take their photo 

proof cards home with them on the same day as their school photos get taken.  
 

All orders must be made online via their website https://www.cardwellandsimons.co.uk/  
 

This will mean that NO orders will be placed via the school office.   

 
If you have any enquiries in regards to this, please email or call the school office.   

 

There will be no obligation to purchase the photographs.       
 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Ms. Zenia McIntosh 

Acting Head of School 
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